CAUSE ADVISORY
CUSD's Transportation Workers 
Stand up for Carpinteria's Kids !

_______________________________________________________


CUSD Colleagues,

Last Tuesday, CUSD's Transportation workers addressed CUSD Leadership and the community.  Their goal: To clarify the damage that would be caused by the Superintendent Rigby's decision to cut transportation services.  Clearly, the School Board was unaware of these considerations, which is not surprising, given the erratic and impulsive nature of our current District Leadership.

CAUSE Leadership thanks both these employees, as well as others who stood to clarify the importance of making informed decisions.  They took a stand for both safety and consistency in our transportation services, libraries, and classrooms; something our students and their families deserve.   

To watch our Transportation colleagues' statement, follow this link (starting at minute 1:33:52): 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=js73f16-EvE

 We have attached a copy of their statement to this email, if you prefer to read it or distribute it to colleagues, District parents, and/or interested stakeholders in the community.



* C.A.U.S.E. - Yes We Can ! *
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